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This week we were introduced to George who is going to be our PWA leader for the 

programme this year .He introduced himself to us and also talked about some of the 

activities we would be doing over the year to achieve the Prince William Award. We then 

went outside and participated in two games ,one for problem solving and the other team 

work . 

In order for you to have a chance to meet our PWA  intsructor and learn a liitle bit more, 

there will be a short meeting/ introduction at 9am next Tuesday 9th October. 

          

 

Mrs Gee is very keen to start a knitting club to make some poppies with a possible view to 

selling them for charity. She is going to be using French knitting dolls for this and as we only 

have a few in school, she is asking if your child has one already, could they bring it into 

school. Any donations of red wool would also be gratefully received .Thank you    

Spellings will continue to be tested on a Tuesday as we finish our PWA session by 11am. 

Next Tuesday I will be testing the ones that should have been this week – apologies.  

                                                          Mrs Moncrieff  



 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

        

             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


